

Liberty SAC Minutes

4-9-18

Meeting Called to order at 3:48 Presiding officer: Tricia Perakes

Meeting attended by: Christina Bragman, Sandra Benham, Leanne Digby-Bryant, Vanessa Drisdorn, Bevohn Dougall, Valerie Evans, Michael Gaudio, Takeisha Harris, Gail Heinbockel, Chris Hicks, Jamie Lunsford, Julie Montlbano, Jackie Ogilvie, Tricia Perakes, Melissa Perez, Nena Rolle Amy Speak, Stephanie Wooten

Public Input

None at this time

Agenda minutes from February

Motion to approve by Heinbockel, seconded by Speak. Motion passed unanimously

PTA Updates:

- Submitted yearbook, in production
- Selling Candy Grams
- Letter went out for TSAW (one of last times to volunteer)
- Working with 5th grade for graduation -May 14 @ 6 PM
- Working on Field Day (May 22, 23) (also the last time to volunteer)
- Kindergarten round-up
- Scholarships have been picked. Taylor Grunsweig, Victoria Exclusa, Alyssa Wiles. One additional recipient has been chosen- waiting to award her on May 17 (she attends Glendale Christian)

IB Report

- ½ sheet was sent home last week for a parent survey (4 questions) for our reauthorization for next year. The responses back have been positive so far. Surveys due back April 20.
- About to name the next set of IB ambassadors- will be working with SOS (Sweets for our Soldiers). Need \$ for mailing, cards for them, homemade goods
- Showcase will be May 11. Yellow sheet of paper went home to get tickets.

Treasurer's Report

- \$13,989.80 is current balance. There will be a request at the end of the year to SAC for training for Staff members.
-

Principal's Report

- Officer B.... is on campus for the rest of the year
- Kindergarten Round Up went well
- New Dismissal is going well and less traffic is inside the building. There is more available parking spaces for the walkers.
- Piece missing of the fence between the 700 wing and the main building has now been installed.
- The physical plant is aware of the issue with the Marquee-
- First 5K will be this weekend on the 14th and will start at 8am. Registration will start at 7:30. Need runners!

New Business

- Request to add new members (Patricia Corley, Ashley Flood). Suggestion to have parents vote for the two members at the parent PTA meeting. Perakes will make a ballot with those names.
- Members will be removed from the list due to lack of attendance. Motion made by Speak to remove, Seconded by Ogilvie. Motion passed unanimously.

- We need a new business/ community member

Motion to adjourn by Hicks and seconded by Heinbockel. Meeting adjourned at 4:09.

Next meeting dates are:

April 30th

May 14th